
A real need for water
Posted: Tuesday, April 17, 2012 12:00 am

Your editorial Friday entitled, “Getting ready for worst,” was current and educational.

It pointed out that the Natural Resource Defense Council has warned that “60 percent of the states are ill-prepared for dealing 
with climate change.”

California is one of the few states actually preparing for this climate change. A critical resource that will be needed is fresh 
water.

Fortunately, we live next to the Pacific. Desalinization could provide us with this critical resource.

Nipomo should invest in desalinization, rather than wasting money on a pipeline to Santa Maria, which will provide no new 
water.

Bill Denneen

Nipomo
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